
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 91.67% 

Sycamores – 94.48% 

Poplars – 97.33% 

Maples – 95.93% 

Elms – 98.00% 

Hawthorns – 98.00% 

Chestnuts – 98.33% 

 

Well done to Miss Farrar’s 

class this week!  

 
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – We are very excited this week to see our beanstalks grow! 

They aren’t quite as tall as the clouds yet though! We especially loved 

wearing our jarmies yesterday and we were very cosy!  

Saplings – We have learned lots about the Gingerbread Man and 

what might have happened to him if he fell into the river. Our 

favourite part was decorating gingerbread men and eating them!  

Sycamores – This week we have been working on some gorgeous 

animal paintings based on the book ‘Love is…’ which we focussed on 

for World Book Day.  

Poplars – We have had a fantastic week finding out about Amilia 

Earhart.  

Maples – We had a brilliant time yesterday for World Book Day, 

looking at what love is and what reading is. There were some amazing 

answers from the class.  

Elms - We have been exploring love and inspiration this week. We 

have discussed what love is and what we love about reading on World 

Book Day. We have also explored who inspires us and why.  

Hawthorns – This week we have enjoyed doing activities for World 

Book Day and International Women’s Day.  

Chestnuts – This week we have worked really hard in our RE unit of 

Unity, exploring hoe the Eucharist in Mass brings us together as one. 

We have unpicked the words of hymns and prayers and talked about 

how we apply the meaning behind these in our daily lives.  

 

What a wonderful week in school we have had.  

 

Darren from Network Rail came to speak to our children about 

how to keep safe around train lines.  

 

We have celebrated International Women’s Day by learning about 

inspirational women and Mrs Traba held an all-girls football match 

at lunchtime today.  

 

Yesterday, we had a lovely day in our pyjamas for World Book Day, 

listening to our favourite books.  

 

Mr Sutcliffe has been in school this week meeting the children and 

parents. He has loved getting to know all of the children and staff. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Teer. 

 

A massive well done to all children who have 

achieved something outside of school! 

 
 


